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Sent:  Saturday, 15 March 2008 3:25 AM
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Re: Stolen Generation

Greetings,

When those wrongfully detained by Immigration Dept. may receive as much as $2.5 million, it is
only justice that those of the stolen generation, particularly those who became gravely abused
children, should receive due compensation. This due compensation has my support.

Yours sincerely,

Betty Daly-King

Mrs B K Daly-Kin

17/03/2008





